Terrie Gillen

From: Robert Greber <robertgreber711@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 11:25 AM

To: Board Comment

Subject: RECYCLED WATER

Dear Marin Water People, I’'m deeply concerned, as are many of us here in Marin about what appears to be no action
being taken in regards to the drought, which we all know is here. It’s time to evaluate and include recycled water as
part of a macro plan to assure that our county will have adequate water supplies.

Robert Greber



